
 

 

 

VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 

PLANNING BOARD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

AUGUST 6, 2020 7:01 P.M. 
 

 
  
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held by the Planning 

Board for the Village of South Blooming Grove, New York, on August 6, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  Due 

to public health and safety concerns related to the COVID-19 Pandemic, the Planning Board will 

conduct a limited in person meeting and a virtual meeting at the same time.  In accordance with 

the Governor’s Executive Order 202.1 and 202.15 and subsequent orders extending and 

modifying the same, the August 6, 2020 Planning Board public hearing will be held with limited 

in person ability to attend the meeting at South Blooming Grove Fire Department, 819 State 

Route 208, Monroe, NY  10950 and remotely via video conferencing.   

 If participating through web-based video conferencing tool please contact the Planning 

Board Clerk at deputyclerk@villageofsouthbloominggrove.com.  Upon receipt of a request to 

join the Planning Board’s August 6, 2020 meeting an invitation will be sent to your email with 

instructions for virtual access.  If you plan on attending in person, please wear a mask or face 

covering over your mouth and nose.  

 FURTHER NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a Public Hearing will be held by the 

Planning Board for the Village of South Blooming Grove, New York, on August 6, 2020 at 7:01 

p.m. at the South Blooming Grove Fire Department located at 819 State Route 208, New York, 

10950 regarding an application by Metro Asset Management to the Planning Board to grant 

Subdivision Approval, pursuant to Section 235-14.1 of the Zoning Code on property in the 

Village of South Blooming Grove, which property is located at 577 New York State Route 208, 

Tax Map Section 219, Block 1, Lot 2 as well as any other relief sought in that Application. 

 The Planning Board will hear all persons interested in the proposed action at the above 

time and place.  Copies of said application, and any other information submitted in support of 

said application, are available for review at Village Hall at the address stated above.  

 The Village of South Blooming Grove will make every effort to assure that the Public 

Hearing is accessible to persons with disabilities. Anyone requiring special assistance and/or 

reasonable accommodations should contact the Planning Board Clerk. 

 

 

Dated:  July 6, 2020 

       

      BY ORDER OF CHRISTINE BODEKER 

      PLANNING BOARD CLERK  

VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 

      

      

 

mailto:deputyclerk@villageofsouthbloominggrove.com

